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Kurt Cardinal Koch visits the Postgraduate School
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On 14 March 2011, Kurt Cardinal Koch, President of the Pontifical Council for Promoting Christian
Unity, visited the Ss Cyril and Methodius Postgraduate and Doctoral School.

The guest met with the students, told them about the work of the Council he heads, and answered many
questions.

Source: https://mospat.ru/en/news/55888/
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